————— Original Message—---

From: Joanna Parsons [mailto:JParsons@trca.on.ca]

Sent: November 23, 2006 2:12 PM

To: neilacton@idirect.com; nburnett@oceta.on.ca; scott.crawford@townofajax.com;
douglasdodge@rogers.com; jheath@markham.ca; colleen.jordan@townofajax.com;
info@spiritofthestone.ca; mayor@city.pickering.on.ca; shortgp@tc.gc.ca; jwebster@markham.ca;
wellsa@sympatico.ca; peter.waring@mnr.gov.on.ca; woolfendens@dfo-mpo.gc.ca;
kevin.laidley@omaf.gov.on.ca; pwhite@ontariossga.com; Gary Bowen; joe@dicksonprinting.on.ca;
chris.darling@region.durham.on.ca

Cc: mguinto@city.pickering.on.ca; skahn@markham.ca; mshim@city.pickering.on.ca

Subject: Duffins and Carruthers Watershed Resource Group

Dear Members of the Duffins and Carruthers Resource Group,

As you may recall, the Duffins and Carruthers Watershed Resource Group term has been extended for
another year. It is our intention to hold 3 or 4 committee meetings in 2007. ’

For the non elected members of this committee, please indicate your interest and availability to participate
for another year.

For agencies and NGO members, your continued participation is welcomed. Please contact me, if you wish
to discuss your continued involvement with the DCWRG.

TRCA staff will contact each municipal Clerk's office to seek political appointments to th'fs.committee. Given
the outcome of the recent election, we expect that that there will be changes in 'the municipal
appointments. Watershed municipalities will also be asked to recommend additional NGO groups and/or

residents to serve on the committee.

Dr. Doug Dodge has offered his services to Chair the DCWRG committee. At our next meeting, we can
confirm the membership support for Doug's role as the Chair and as well, the appointment of a Vice Chair.

Please be sure to make a note that we are planning to hold the next meeting Duffins and Carruthers
Watershed Resource Group meeting in late January/early February 2007.

If you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to contact me at 416-661-6600, extension 5385.

’,

Yours truly,

Gary Bowen
Duffins-Carruthers Watershed Specialist
Watershed Management Division



